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Please make sure we have your up-

to-date contact number and email 

address so that we can contact you 

and keep you updated with our 

message system. 

Hi everyone 

School is even more strange since coming back from half term! We have set classrooms up for our 

‘Bubble’ groups and cleared away all the lovely things we are not able to use at the moment. It’s 

certainly not the school we are used to. 

The number of key workers and vulnerable children has increased and we are nearly at full capacity for 

these groups. We have split them into 3 bubbles so that we can fit them into our socially distanced 

classrooms. 

It is great to hear from so many of you by email, we are loving the photos and finding out what you have 

been up to - lots of life learning going on. WELL DONE you are all doing amazing! 

Stay safe 

Mrs Barnes 

Learning Champions of the Week - We love getting your emails -  

please get in touch at least once a week!  

 

 

 

 

 

James G - 
super creativity  

 !   

Reggie J - 

Great home  

learning 

Lucy - May H -  

Excellent work on Purple 
Mash 

 

Tabitha H - fab Purple 

Mash glittery horse! 
 

Finley A - great emails  

Dylan B-  

fantastic illustrations 

Lyla G -  

Learning in lots 

of ways   

Lexie-Rose 

- Purple 

Mash wizz! 

 



 



 



Help us win books for school! 

 

National Book Tokens are holding a competition for a school to win £5000 worth of book tokens. The 
more nominations a school receives, the higher the chance of the school being successful.  

 

The more votes, the better! Follow the link below, there are terms and conditions at the bottom of the 
screen if you wish to review them before voting.  

 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools 

 

You can share this link too and ask friends and family to vote! 

 

General Information 

 

 School remains closed to pupils except for those with Key Worker parents or those classed 

as vulnerable 

 We plan to reopen to Year 6 and Year 1 on 15th June but this will be confirmed next week 

 We hope to reopen to Reception children on 22nd June but this will depend on how much 

space we have available and adequate numbers of staff, we are continually risk assessing 

all aspects. 

 NO ONE should enter the school building except for staff and children  

 NO visitors or parents are allowed on the school site 

 All children should be dropped off and collected from the Single gate on Bird’s Bush road. 

The car park gates and back gate are not being used 

 Children can only be dropped off and collected at their allocated time slot 

 Social distancing must be observed at all times 

 Children should not bring anything into school except for a packed lunch (unless having 

school lunch) which must be in a paper or plastic bag to be thrown away. 

 Children must wear fresh clothes daily, uniform is not necessary 

 

We will continue to provide home learning packs for all year groups, including those eligible to 

return should you decide to keep them at home. 

 

You will not be penalised for keeping children off school during the continued lockdown. The 

health and well being of your children and family is the most important thing. We will catch up on 

the learning elements.  

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools

